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association of university and college employees 

Mr. J.R. Connell 
Administrative Assistant 
Registrar's Office 
CAMPUS MAIL 

Dear Mr. Connell: 

November 29, 1982 

I am in receipt of the November 23rd letter from Robert Grant concerning 
the G.S.A .. Building Safety ColllTiittee. 

To date we have the following AUCE members to serve on the G.s.A. Safety 
Conmittee: 

Sharon Newman, Registrar's Office 
Donna Brock~ Graduate Studies 

We hope to be able to provide the names of two·other people soon. 

cc: Donna Brock 
Sharon Newman 

Yours truly, 

Carole Cameron 
Union Organizer 
AUCE Local 1 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
· Telephone: 224·2308 


